
 

English: 

This week: We started our new focus text which is ‘Katie In 

London’. We looked at the setting for the front cover. We went onto 

create our own word bank and then sequenced the story using 

pictures. 

Next Week: We will be creating a story map, including all the sights 

the characters visited in London. 

Online Learning – 

https://www.abcya.com/games/contraction_action 

 

Mathematics: 

This week: We continued  with mass and then moved on to capacity.. 

Next Week: We will be looking at reading temperature 

(thermometers) and then look at movement and turns. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Online Learning: Please use to reinforce number facts. 

Please download the app below, it’s free! 

https://whiteroseeducation.com/1-minute-maths                                                

 

Foundation Subjects: 

Science-  To draw and label plants found around the school.. 

PSHE- Changes since we were a baby. 

Computing- Making music using rhythms and patterns. 

History– To compare houses in 1666 to those of today. 

RE – To know who Guru Nanak is. 

Art-To create a painting using tints inspired by Paul Klee. 

 

 

                       

Important Notices 
CHALLENGE: 

Word Of The Week – Next week the word is ‘adore’. 

Please encourage your child to write some super sentences 

using the word of the week and bring it into school on Monday. 

 

 

Forest School - Sapphire Class will be starting Forest School 

this half term. Please ensure you have sent in your child’s 

wellington boots into school. 

 

 

Olympic Games Festival - The children had a great time taking 

part in the Olympic Festival at Grange Park School on 

Wednesday.The festival focused on values as well as encouraging 

the children to improve their performance whilst taking part in 

the various sports events that took place. Everyone had fun and 

we had beautiful weather too! 
 

General Notices 

Cooking Money – Please could we ask for a donate £1 towards purchasing 

ingredients for your child’s cooking. 

• Nut allergies – Just another reminder that we do not allow any 

nuts on school grounds including food that ‘may contain nuts’. 

• Reading – Please read with your child daily, write a comment in 

the yellow home/school dairy and ensure that his/her book bag is 

brought in daily.  

• Tissues – Please could you send in a box of tissue and wet wipes. 

Your donations will be greatly appreciated. 

• As the weather is getting warmer, please  

remember your sun hats, sun cream and water 

 bottles. 

Have a wonderful weekend from  
                     the Year 2 Team! 

Question of the week  

• What is your favourite type of music?  

Why do you enjoy it? How does it make you feel?  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


